
Pages 17-18, Fifth Draft, Annual Message to Congress (the 'Four Freedoms' speech), January 6, 1941. 
FDR's 'Four Freedoms' speech is among the most memorable of his presidency. Like many presidential 
addresses, it went through a number of drafts before it was delivered. In these pages from the fifth 
draft, the President's handwritten revisions are visible-adding emphasis to the principles he defined as 
the 'four essential human freedoms.' Roosevelt's revisions were incorporated into the final draft of the 
speech.




